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April 30, 2020 

Office of Acting Director Alaric Degrafinried 
San Francisco Public Works 
City Hall, Room 348 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA  94102 

Dear Acting Director Degrafinried, 

By this letter, I’m pleased to extend the City of San Francisco a gift of $21,993.56 for costs 
associated with the improvement of Annie North Plaza. 

The Yerba Buena Community Benefit District mission is to advance the quality of life for 
residents and visitors in the Yerba Buena neighborhood and San Francisco on an ongoing basis 
by fostering a safer and more secure community, enhancing environmental quality and beauty, 
and reinforcing the viability of our economic base.  The Annie North Plaza project advances 
these goals by improving a neglected and misused public plaza, and supports the goals of the 
second edition of The Yerba Buena Street Life Plan. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Yerba Buena Community Benefit District, please 
accept this grant and our thanks to San Francisco Public Works for its partnership and hard work 
on this project.  We look forward to working with Public Works staff and our private sector 
partners to ensure successful completion of this project. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Maupin 
Executive Director 


